Minister Dacic confers with the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Armenia
Friday, 12 October 2018.

"

On the fringes of the 16th Summit of Heads of State and Government of the International
Organization of La Francophonie in Yerevan, First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of
Foreign Affairs lvica Dacic met with Minister of Foreign Affairs of Armenia Zohrab
Mnatsakanyan.

In a friendly and cordial talks, the two collocutors concluded that the bilateral relations between
the Republic of Serbia and Armenia were good and that there was room for their promotion.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic invited the Foreign
Minister of Armenia to visit Serbia, which was accepted with pleasure by his Armenian
counterpart.




